
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
(10) Request for a Hearing by Ellen Mendelson on Behalf of Stephen Wong former Community 

Police Services Aide (9209), San Francisco Police Department on their Future Employment 
Restrictions against all City Departments. (File No. 0212-23-7) – Action Item 

  
 Recommendation: Postpone this appeal to the Civil Service Commission Meeting of March 

4, 2024, at the request of the appellant’s attorney. 
 


